
Friday 17th May  - Gin Night
Monday 3rd June  - Odyssey Takeover
Wednesday 5th June - PTA Meeting
Sunday 9th June  - Half Marathon
Thursday 27th June - Non Uniform Day
Saturday 29th June - Summer Fair
Monday 8th July  - PTA Meeting

NEWSLETTER

Dates for your diary this term:

Hope you all had a fantastic Easter break and welcome back for the summer term. 
We have lots of activities going on and a big fundraising effort towards the new ACS 
Theatre!  More details over the page. Get the dates in your diary as we are hoping to 
raise lots of funds towards the building work. Looking forward to seeing you all at 
some of these events.

ALBAN CITY GETS COOKING !

Have you got a tasty treat your children love? A dinner party knock-out recipe? 
Maybe a favourite family meal that can't be beaten? If so, share the foodie love by 
getting those recipes at the ready for the ACS School Cook Book! Details to come 
over the next week or two.

ACS THEATRE

The school basement is 
having a facelift and the 
PTA will be raising funds 
over the next term towards 
the building costs.

The plans for this amazing 
transformation will be up on 
display soon outside Lime 
class. You can keep an eye 
out as you drop off at 
school so you can see the 
exciting design and also see 
how much we have raised so 
far.

12 - 2.30 pm SATURDAY 29th JUNE 2019

SUMMER FAIRALBAN CITY SCHOOL
Sponsored by

NEW EVENT - GIN NIGHT!

A night of Gin tasting and nibbles at 
Waddington Road Cafe.  On Friday 17th 
May, Malley’s will be serving up 5 tasty 
gins for you to try so you can select 
your favourite. Tickets are avaliable at

acsgin.eventbrite.co.uk

SUMMER

Marshals  needed on the 9th 
June to man an area of the 
St Albans Marathon.  It’s 
great fun and also secures a 
donation to the school! To 
volunteer please email 

school.herts.sch.uk

HALF
MARATHON

pta@albancity



This term, our fund raising will be ramped up a 
notch,  to help raise some cash for the exciting 

transformation of the schools tired and dated base-
ment.  The school plan to convert the space into a state

of the art theatre for our children and the wider community 
to enjoy. 

 Full details of the plans for Alban City School Theatre will be on display 
outside Lime class and the work will hopefully be completed in the 

Summer holidays. 

We have set ourselves a target of £30,000 to raise between now and the end of 
the Summer term.  Mr Edwards has agreed to be a ‘Human Totaliser’ so you’ll be 
able to see the progress of our fundraising as you walk through the school 
gates. 

In addition to our popular Summer Raffle (some exciting prizes have already 
been secured) we will also be holding a Silent Auction and we are relying 
on the contacts and generosity of the parents to source auction prizes for 
this. 

Do you work for an employer who could donate a prize money just can’t 
buy? Tickets to a major sporting event, to a West End Show or Concert? 
Do you have a property in the UK or abroad which you’d be willing to 
offer for a long weekend? 

We’d also love any pledges of your skills and time you can offer, for 
example cooking a three course meal, doing some gardening, the list 
is endless! 

Please email us with your auction prize ideas by 20th May. 

We look forward to hearing from you.

pta@albancityschool.herts.sch.uk

Dear Parents and Carers

ACS THEATRE


